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Hi Bridget,
 
Below is an email I sent to JCI/Tyco’s consultant who will be submitting the wetland disturbance
application for them.  The email summarizes the discussion we had during the pre-application
meeting that was held.  The only people in attendance for this meeting were Ryan Bombeck and
myself.
 
If you have any questions let me know.
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Sarah Adkins
Phone: (920) 420-1528
sarah.adkins@wisconsin.gov
 
From: Adkins, Sarah J - DNR 
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2021 10:34 AM
To: Bombeck, Ryan <Ryan.Bombeck@arcadis.com>
Subject: Tyco Ditch B GETS Pre-Application Meeting Summary
 
Hi Ryan,
 
This email is to summarize the pre-application meeting that we had on February 11th via Microsoft
Teams.
 
When discussing the proposed project, you stated that there were 2 wetland delineations done
already, but you are waiting on a 3rd which will be finished this spring, likely in May. You plan to
submit your application in March, before the delineation is completed, and if wetlands are found in
the areas of construction, you had asked if you could have the permit amended to include the
additional impacts.
 
Since this project will require wetland mitigation, which will be done by either purchasing credits
from a wetland mitigation bank or thru DNR’s in-lieu-fee program, I stated that amending this type
of permit will be difficult since additional credits will need to be purchased before we can approve
an amendment.  I suggested that you submit the applications in “phases” and submit the first
application for only the areas that have been delineated already and if additional wetlands will be
disturbed after the 3rd delineation is done, then you can submit another application for this phase of
the work.
 
If you have any additional questions, let me know.
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Please submit this email with your application which confirms that a pre-application meeting
was held. 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Sarah Adkins
Wetland Specialist
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
625 E Cty Rd Y,  Suite 700
Phone: (920) 420-1528
Fax: (920) 424-4404
sarah.adkins@wisconsin.gov 
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